
Dear Dance Families,
As we reflect on the past year, we are filled with gratitude for each and
every one of you. We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and that your
family is enjoying the holiday season. We are so thankful that you chose to
be a part of our dance family, and we've had such a wonderful time with
you in 2023!
We at MRD send you and your loved ones our warmest wishes for health
and happiness this holiday season. May it be filled with many joyous
moments for you and your children, and maybe even some time to relax!
Happy Holidays, and thank you from all of us at MRD!
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Upcoming Dates
November 27 - Costume payments due
December 1 - Tuition Due
December 22 - January 4 - Holiday Break
January 5 - Classes Resume

Happy Holidays

Students of the Month
Company Star - Olivia Jankowski
Twinkle Star - Skylar K
Acro Star - Delaney Sariol
Dancing Star - Avery Kenefick

New dance gear available at www.mandasdance.com/shop

MRD App
Download the “Manda's Rhythm & Dance” App on the Apple App
Store or Google Play Store for the most convenient access to
up-to-date information and notifications.


